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      I strongly suggest that you support SB2100 to end mail in voting. We don't need 

unregistered voters or illegals voting in this state. Fraud has been one of the many 

issues in Oregon and this would be a way to solve it. Just like it  used to be. Go to the 

polls in person, with one day only voting and must have ID as well. There has not 

been a Republican Governor in the state since 1987 and that right there shows you 

that something is very  wrong with the current system. There isa no reason to the 

votes to be drug out for a week to be counted after the election day either. We always 

had just one day for votes to be counted, and that is the way it should be.  There is 

no reason to allow the counting to go on for a week  after the fact. Unless people are 

physically unable to  get to the polls then they could request a absentee ballot 

otherwise for all the lazy people who don't want to get off the couch that is no reason 

to not go out and vote.  All the people on here saying there is not a problem with 

fraud in elections in Oregon why is the state getting sued to clean up their voting 

rolls? There obviously is a problem when they send ballots to dead people , or people 

who have moved or even sending multiple ballots to a person. Put a stop to the mail 

ins and vote Yes on SB210. This needs to go to the voters to voice their opinion on 

this important measure.  


